First Lutheran Christian Academy

Tuesday

Note

January 25th, 2022

“REJOICE IN THE LORD ALWAYS. &AGAIN, I SAY REJOICE™ Philippians 4: 4

First Lutheran Christian Academy is Jl UPCOMING EVENTS
hosting a VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE!

e February21  Family Day
We are very excited to announce this

year's Open House on February 9th. We February25  Graduation Picture day

: . : rade 8 and Retake
will once again be hosting our (Grade Sand Retabis)
prospective parents /guardians virﬁtually. March 1 Second Term Report Card Day
They will be able to make an appointment
to speak with Mrs. Eberhard and the March 4 Parent Teacher Interviews
teachers here at FLCA. At that time, they (no school for students)

will be given a virtual opportunity to
explore the school and classrooms as
well,

A flyer for our Virtual Open House is
attached to this week’s note. We ask that
you share this flyer with your neighbours
or friends. We'd appreciate you posting it
to social media as well and we thank you
for your help in our outreach to
prospective families.

Please pray that our FLCA Family
continues to grow.,

Thank you for sending in the COVID
Screening each day!
A hard copy of the screening is attached to

this week’s note. This version provides
more detail on what to do if you answer
‘yes' to any questions on the screening
survey. Look for these answers starting on
page 3.



